
 

 
Announcement - Ontario Card Nominations 

OAAP – 2024 OUTDOOR SEASON  
March 31st, 2024 

Archery Ontario is pleased to announce the final list of athletes who have been nominated for Ontario Cards 

under the 2024 Ontario Athlete Assistance Program (formerly Q4G). Ideally, aapplicants will successfully 

compete in Ontario Tournaments to apply for Ontario carding. 

All archers/athletes considered for a Full Card competed in 3 important events (i.e. ideally 2 Ontario events 

and 1 national level event including, but not limited to the Ontario Junior Challenge, the Ontario Target 

Championships, and the Canadian National Target Championship. In some instances, archers attended the 

Canada Cup East, or the Canada Cup West, or the World Youth Championships, following the advice of their 

coaches (who applied for a substitution) and so, their scores from the CCE/CCW/WJC were considered for 

carding, in lieu of the Ontario Target Championships.  Ideally, Archers/Athletes needed to be within 100 points 

of top scores/based on Ontario records, in their respective age groups. 

All archers/athletes considered for a Partial Card competed in 2 important Ontario events (i.e. ideally 2 

Ontario events and/or 1 Ontario event + 1 national level event (amongst those previously listed – same as for 

a Full Card consideration).   

A total of 9 cards will be distributed (5 Full + 4 Partial) In the process of re-building.  PSO wanting to onboard 

athletes showing a great deal of promise through their performances.  Looking for a balanced distribution 

(Male to Female and Recurve to Compound ratios).  A renewed focus on Next Generation Athletes/ Archers.  

Whereas Para Athletes are unavailable, or if an athlete declines, the card is reassigned to the next available 

candidate and/or whereas none is available, grant money is reinvested in the program portion of the funding.  

The decision of the Selection Committee is final and to the sole discretion of the board members actively 

participating on this committee.  OF NOTE:  Congratulations to Nathalee Chan who was carded under the 

Ontario Program last year and is carded by the AC National Program this year! Congratulations to the Ontario 

athletes/archers, their families, and coaches.  We wish you well in the 2024 Outdoor Season! 

YR 1 Recurve YR 2 Recurve AWAD ** 

 

MU21 Dyllan Villanueva - Full Card  

 

FU18 Kylie Olivier - Full Card 

 

FU18 Keira Ng - Full Card 

 

MU21 Kurtis Ng - Full Card  

 

FU21 Amelia Gagne - Full Card  

 
Looking to recruit 
Para Archers – Not 
available for carding 
currently. 
 
 

YR 1 Compound YR 2 Compound  
 

MU15 Bennett Nelson - Partial Card  

 

MU18 Blake Wang - Partial Card  

 

FU18 Anya Pinel - Partial Card 

 

  
MU21 Trevor Hoy - Partial Card 

 
Looking to recruit 
Para Archers – Not 
available for carding 
currently. 
 

* AB - Able Bodied Archers  ** AWAD/ Para - Athletes with A Disability 


